CORRESPONDENCE
FEB 21, 2017
DOCUMENT NO.

February 17, 201

Ms. Carlotta Stauffer

Commission Clerk

Florida Public Service Commission
Shumard Oak Blvd

Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850

Re: Docket #160186

Hello, Ms. Stauffer. My name is Karen Sanchez and | receive Gulf Power service fo my
home at 5844 Dunridge Drive in Milton (Pace), FL 32571 (Santa Rosa County). | am
writing you to express my great concern regarding the rate hike proposal by Guif
Power. My husband and | have worked very hard to reduce and limit our power usage
to what is only necessary as a means to lower our monthly bill and as a way to reduce
the amount of poliuting coal burned to provide our home with power. | feel that Gulf
Power is punishing us for being responsible citizens with such a high increase in base
rate and | would like to use this as my opportunity to speak out against it. | do hereby
request that Guif Power's request for this increase be denied. Thank you so much for
your time and consideration,

KA

Karen L. Sanchez
5844 Dunridge Dr
Pace, FL 32571
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